
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

9 December 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

You will shortly be receiving your child’s tracking report via Parent App.  Please note that 

the report may contain C* grades.  

 

Following the introduction of C* grades by CCEA at GCSE level, the School tracking and 

reporting system has been updated to reflect this change.  All other grades remain unchanged. 

 

 

 

W E Thompson 

Headmaster 

 

 


